
From: Peter McCoy <mccoypmjr@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/15/2012 3:53:25 PM
Subject: Re: Haley Phone Call

I'm great and hope you are as well. Can you change my email to peter@mccoyandstokes.com
please?

Peter M. McCoy, Jr.
Attorney at Law

On Nov 15, 2012, at 3:50 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

> Peter,
> Hope all is well.
> Have you been receiving all of my other emails re: the security breach? Your emails continue to
bounce back. I've called a couple time but your VM was full.
>
> The conference call has been scheduled for 9:00AM EST on FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 16th 2012.
Please call 1-866-560-9863.
>
> 1. All participants will be asked to provide their first and last name to the operator before being
placed into the conference. No password is required.
> 2. All participants will be muted until they request to speak or ask a question.
> 3. Participants should plan to join the call 5 to 10 minutes before the designated start time.
> 4. After being placed into the conference, participants will hear music until the conference begins. 
> 5. For operator assistance during the call, please press *0.
> 6. During the Q&A session participants will be introduced by Caller's First Name and Caller's Last 
Name.
> 7. Questions will be announced by the operator in the order they were received.
>
> Please let me know if you have any questions.
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Peter McCoy [mailto:mccoypmjr@gmail.com]
> Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 3:43 PM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: Haley Phone Call
>
> Can you please send me a way to access this call?? Thanks!!
>
> PM
>
> Peter M. McCoy, Jr.
> Attorney at Law
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